Lesson 27: I have an SUV

レッスン 27: 私はSUVを持っています

Target: Talking about possessions using "have" 目的: haveを使って、自分の所有物について話しましょう

Reading 単語



New vocabulary introduced in the reading

木製の wooden a hoodie パーカー ポロシャツ a polo a pencil 鉛筆 タンス a closet a duvet cover 羽毛掛け布団カバー

pretty cool かなりすごい ~でしょう? huh

have to... しなければならない share...

a bunk bed play for (a team) shin pads a uniform

more than / over cleats

probably pretty lame

すね当て サッカーのユニフォーム 以上 スパイクシューズ 恐らく

かなりまずい

~ の選手である

共有する

2段ベッド

Unit 7: Have Lesson 27



Read the passage and circle the new words as you find them

Hi! I'm Robbie. I am 13 years old. This is my house. Let me show you around.

First, this is my closet. My clothes are in here. I have ten T-shirts, four hoodies, three polos, two pairs of jeans, two pairs of shorts and lots of pants and socks. Next to the closet is my desk. I have a big, wooden desk. I study here, so I have a lot of books, pens and pencils. Next to the desk is my bed. I have a Spiderman duvet cover. Pretty cool huh!?

My brothers sleep in the next room. They are twins, so they have to share the room. They have a bunk bed. My brother's names are Nathan and Tyler. Nathan likes reading comic books. He has about 30 comic books in his room! Tyler doesn't like comic books. He likes playing soccer. Tyler plays for the school soccer team, so he has soccer cleats, shin pads, and a soccer uniform. His soccer uniform is red and white. Pretty cool!

This is my sister's room. Her name is Stacy. Stacy loves shopping so she has a lot of stuff in her room. She has a big TV. It is about 43 inches I think. She often watches TV in her room. She has a nice stereo. She really likes rock music. She also has a lot of clothes and lots of shoes. I think she has maybe 20 or 30 different pairs of shoes. She also has lots of books. She really likes reading. She probably has over 100 books in her bookcase.

This is my parents' room. They have a double bed and a big closet in their room. My mother has a lot of hats. I think she has more than 15 hats. My father doesn't have any hats. He doesn't like hats. Nathan likes reading comic books, but my father likes reading car magazines. He has more than 50 car magazines in his room. That's a lot!

My father likes reading about cars, but my mother prefers driving cars. They always talk about cars! My father has an old sports car. It's an Aston Martin DB5. It's really cool. He sometimes works on it on the weekend. My mother doesn't have a sports car, but she has an SUV and a sedan. My family has three cars! I don't have a car though, and my brothers don't have cars. I have a skateboard, and Tyler has a mountain bike. Nathan doesn't have a skateboard or a mountain bike. Pretty lame, huh!?



Answer the questions below

- 1. Who has a Spider-man duvet cover?
- Does Robbie have lots of books and pens?
- 3. Who has a bunk bed?
- Who has a double bed?
- How many car magazines does his dad have?
- What kind of car does his father have?
- Does Nathan have a skateboard or a mountain bike? 7.
- have + 自分の所有物 はいくつありましたか?

DEAN MORGAN

5 Copyright 2013 DMA KK www.mydma.com